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11th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As your child will be ending their primary journey in July and starting their new journey in 
secondary school, we are starting to think about the purchase of the children’s leavers’ 
jumpers. This is a lovely way for the children to remember all their memories at Brooke 
Primary Academy.  
 
The price of each jumper is:  
Junior sizes – £19.05 
Adult sizes – £22.85 
 
IMPORTANT - Prices may vary depending on how many hoodies are bought.  
 
We will be setting up an online shop for you to order your child’s leavers hoodie. The company 
will design a specific hoodie for Brooke Primary Academy, therefore ensuring all Year 6 hoodies 
are the same. The hoodie will be delivered to your home address at the cost of £3.95 to make 
the delivery process easier for you and your child. We will send all the relevant information to 
access the online shop once this is set up.  
 
All the children’s names (forename and surname) will be on the back of the jumper inside the 
number 25, representing the year the children leave. 
 
Please contact the office by Friday 28th March, 3.00pm if you would not like your child to have 
their name on the jumper. If we do not hear from you by this date and time, we will 
automatically assume you would like your child’s name on the hoodie.  
 
As always, we appreciate your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
The Year 6 Team 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


